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HB 5: High School Graduation Requirements 

 
The Commissioner has adopted a transition plan to replace the MHSP, 
RHSP, and DAP with the Foundation High School Program beginning 
with the 2014-2015 school year.  

 
The new plan includes endorsements to lead to a college degree or a 
career choice. 

 
Each school district must make available to high school students 

courses that allow a student to complete the curriculum requirements for 

at least one endorsement. 


